Ref: Choir/noc

26th September 2019



Dear Parent/Carer,

We are delighted to announce that the School Choir will resume as of Monday 30th September, and would like to offer children in Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 the opportunity to take part. The club will run every Monday from 3:15-4:00pm, and we hope to attend a variety of events within school and across the wider community throughout the year.

Singing in choir has proven to provide a real sense of belonging and can be a brilliant way for participants to improve their social skills. Pupils will also hone their listening skills, and will enjoy the opportunity to discover how their voice can be used in a fun and creative way.

If your child would like to take part, please complete the reply slip below and return to Mrs. Fenton or Mrs. Gandhi as soon as possible.

If the club is oversubscribed, we will look at ways of accommodating the children through the year.

Yours sincerely

Headteacher (Acting)

Mrs. S. Davies

Mrs. S. Fenton

Year 1 Teacher

Mrs. H. Gandhi

Year 2 Teacher

School Choir Permission Slip

Child's Name: _____ Class: _____

I give permission for my child to take part in the School Choir.

I will collect my child/my child will be collected by ______ at 4:00pm

Signed: ______ Date: _____





